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• This is an extremely bad bill. Homeless encampments are adversely affecting 

the quality of life for residents of the state and are not providing a humane housing 

solution for homeless people. I feel like this would further destroy common public 

spaces. The sidewalks, parks other public spaces are meant to be used/enjoyed by 

everyone and not become homeless encampments.  


